








 

 

September 18 2014 

 

 

TO: City of Madison Plan Commission 

FROM: Deb Archer, CEO 

RE: AC Hotel Madison Proposal 

 

The proposed AC Hotel Madison will be an attractive and appealing addition for visitors to Madison. This fresh, new hotel option 

will complement existing hotel options available to our destination’s clientele. In addition, as part of the highly reputable Marriott 

hotel family, adding this hotel to our destination’s portfolio of hotel options bodes well for the reputation of this destination. 

 

AC Hotel Madison will be one of the first AC Hotels in the United States. The brand has been well received in top European cities, 

but is new to the US Market. With only three AC hotels in the United States, this hotel is poised to generate significant publicity 

and exposure for Madison, which assists in expanding our city’s positive reputation as a travel destination.  

 

A key feature of this hotel will be its 10 th floor public bar and restaurant. Its lake views address a key factor identified in our 

organization’s Destination 2020 study – linking visitors with one of our greatest assets – our lakes.  

 

The project will also add a significant number of jobs to our area and generate additional state and local taxes, including room tax 

for the City of Madison. 

 

We encourage you to look favorably upon this opportunity to enhance Madison as a visitor destination. 

 


